
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

Date: February 3, 2023 

To: Deadwood City Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 

Re: Funding for Carriage Maintenance Project 

 

In 2022 the Historic Preservation Commission approved financial support to assist in 
maintaining and repairing carriages in the historic collection for the Days of 76 Rodeo.  
Maintenance to these historic carriages continues to be an ongoing process. We have 
been approached again by the Days of 76 and Deadwood History Inc. for financial 
support to assist in maintaining and repairing various carriages in the historic 
collection.  The estimated cost is $12,000.00 and the expenses would be split between 
the Historic Preservation Commission, Days of 76, and Deadwood History Inc.  

The Historic Preservation Commission reviewed this request at their February 8, 2023, 
meeting and recommend approving the carriage maintenance funding project in the 
amount of $4,000.00. 

 
 
 
MOTION: 
 
Move to approve the carriage maintenance project for an amount not to exceed 
$4,000.00 to be paid out of the Public Education line item. 
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